

Milwaukee150 1846)1996

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

March 27, 2001

Mr. Armando Sherrod 312 E. Clarence Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53207

Dear Mr. Sherrod:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 27, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to deny your appeal of the denial of a Direct Seller's license. The Committee based this action upon the following:

Apellant's failure to appear at the Utilities and Licenses Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr





Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

April 10, 2001

Ms. Debra A. Petri 2179 South 16th Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53215

Dear Ms. Petri:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 27, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Applicant's failure to appear at the Utilities and Licenses Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 10, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr



Milwaukee150 1846) 1996

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

April 10, 2001

Ms. Rochelle A. Wiggins 1307 West Albany Place Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53206

Dear Ms. Wiggins:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 27, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Applicant's failure to appear at the Utilities and Licenses Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 10, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincercity,

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr



Milwaukee 150 1846) 1996

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

April 10, 2001

Mr. Cedric S. Polk 2413 North 16th Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53206

Dear Mr. Polk:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 27, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Applicant's failure to appear at the Utilities and Licenses Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 10, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Since ely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr



Milwaukee [5]

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

April 10, 2001

Mr. Mark C. Maynard 2803 S. Delaware Avenue Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53207

Dear Mr. Maynard:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2988 S. Kinnickinnic Avenue ("Maynard's Sports Connection") in the 14th Aldermanic District, be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

The health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood will be impaired by the granting of an alcohol beverage license for this location (including parking).

On Tuesday, April 10, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr



Milwaukee 150 1846) 1996

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

April 10, 2001

Mr. Robert J. Wukoman 14300 W. Crimson Lane New Berlin, Wisconsin 53151

Dear Ms. Wukoman:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 27, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Applicant's failure to appear at the Utilities and Licenses Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 10, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Since rely,

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr